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Appointment of a New Company Secretary

Fijian Holdings Limited announces the appointment of Mr. Sitiveni Koya as FHL’s new
Company Secretary to be effected immediately.

Mr. Sitiveni Koya served for five years as Property Officer at FHL Properties Ltd before
being promoted as the Assistant Manager at FHL Group CEO’s Office in 2017. Mr. Koya
is well experienced in handling executive matters and has good understanding of the
secretarial role.

Sitiveni is a qualified property management officer and currently pursuing further
studies at the University of the South pacific.

While welcoming Sitiveni’s appointment, Nouzab Fareed, Group Chief Executive officer
of FHL said, “We believe he has the right skill set to take up the job and will be a role
model for the group”.
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For further information, please contact MR. Sitiveni Koya on 3305017 or email
Sitiveni.Koya@fijianholdings.com.

FijIV

=

BLEIR §AGEIHON
nnnnnnn




